
 School Photo Day will be next TUESDAY  
AUGUST 15th 2017 (Week 4) Term 3. 

 
School Photo envelopes were sent home last week.  Please take time to 
read all the relevant information on the envelopes and do try to remem-
ber these simple rules: 
 
1. DO NOT seal envelopes inside each other.  You can pay for all 
 children in one envelope however each child needs to have 
 their own envelope on photo day. 
2. Family Envelopes are available at the school office upon request 
 and need to be ordered on photography day.  Please make your 
 children aware they are having a family photo. 
3. Envelopes and money are to be given to your class teacher 
 on PHOTO DAY only! Please enclose correct money as 
 no change is given.  Cash, cheques and money orders are ac
 cepted. We no longer provide Credit Card Slips as we like to 
 encourage parents to use the online option.  The information re
 quired for this process is on the tear off section of the envelopes.  
 However, if parents would still like to pay by Credit Card, they can 
 write their details on a slip of paper and enclose it in their child’s 
 envelope. PLEASE NOTE:  The front office will not collect 
 or handle any photo money!! 
4. Why not give ONLINE ORDERING a go!!  It’s quick and easy!  
 Parents are now able to select their preferred package online.  
 See more information below. 
 
MSP Photography will be offering on-line ordering, where parents will be 
able to select their preferred package online along with an increase in 
the range of options available.  As well as the option to download a Low 
Resolution image for a smart-phone, parents will now have the option to 
purchase a High Resolution Digital Download of their child’s image 
and Family/Sibling packages will also be able to be ordered online!  
 
MSP Photography will now offer a 10% discount for all family orders 
above $90.00 per family.  
 

Please make sure your child/ren are in their full school uniform. 
  

Please forward any enquiries to Master School Portraits on 
 8391 3951 

 

Next week (August 14th ð18th) is Sci-

ence Week and we have been working hard 
to make this an amazing week!!  
 

All week we will have ñCrazy Canteen 
Science Specialsò for $1.00 each.  Keep a 
look out for ñSPACE ROCKSò on Monday 

and ñLAVA CUPSò on Friday!  Mmmmmm! 
 

Students will be having a fun filled Science 
afternoon on Wednesday 16th August  

with Science activities from lunchtime in the 
classroom. 
 

Thursday 17th August sees the students 

hard work on display with a Science Expo of 
the ñFuture Earthò themed sculptures con-

structed using recyclable materials. 
 

ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND from 1.30pm 

onwards.  We invite everyone to come and 
see the sculptures that the students have 

worked so hard at all year.   
 

Friday 18th is 
ñDRESS UP LIKE A  

SCIENTISTò Day or 
come dressed up as 

something with a  

Science theme.   
 

Keep a look 
out for 

Einstein!!  

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

¶ Find Your Village: Connect with other parents, 

learn a craft or just come for a cuppa!  Thursday 

mornings 9.30am to 11.00am.  Contact Mel or 

Emma for details: Phone 8531 1515. 

¶ ac.care Free Community Lunch:  Catholic 

Church, Ind Street, Murray Bridge.  Thursday 

10th August 2017 from 11.00am to 1.00pm.  

Bring along your friends, family and your neigh-

bours. 

¶ Tinyeri Childrenôs Centre:  Whatôs on Term 

3, 2017:  Please see community noticeboard for 

more information. 

¶ Down to Earth-Bush Hoppers Playgroup:  

Tuesdays each week of Term 3 from 25th July 

to 26th September.  Meet us at Kinchina Conser-

vation Park from 9.30am.  For more details con-

tact Lyall at Centacare on 8531 8888 or Skye 

and Alice at Tinyeri on 8531 1515. 

¶ EAST MURRAY AREA SCHOOL 50TH 

ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATIONS:  Satur-

day 23rd September 2017 from 11am onwards.  

More information to follow.  As a community 

past and present we will come together and cele-

brate! 

¶ NRL SA: The 2017 Vinet Harmony Cup will be 

held on Saturday 16th September at Dry Creek.  

There is an opportunity for juniors to participate.  

U8, U10, U12 and pending numbers U14.  

Please contact 0423 683 107 for more info. 
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FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
Our Loss 
As you would be aware, last Tuesday evening Ms 
Ammanda Jarrad passed away unexpectedly.  
This has come as a considerable shock to the 
whole Murray Bridge South Primary School com-
munity.  Our staff have lost a friend and colleague; 
our students have lost a passionate educator; and 
our school community has lost one of its pillars.  
 

Ammanda has been part of our local education community for 18 years and has worked with hundreds 
of South children since she began here in 2000.  From 2009-2013 she was part of the leadership team 
at Mannum Community College and she has held a number of other leadership roles which saw her 
leading and influencing teachers across the Murraylands area.  Since the beginning of this year she 
was the Senior Leader: Learning Improvement-Primary, working with primary school leaders and staff 
from Jervois, Tailem Bend, Murray Bridge, Mannum, Mypolonga and Palmer, as well as being in charge 
of the daily operations of our school. 
 

Since my arrival at the beginning of last year I have gotten to know Ammanda as a passionate advocate 
for the powerful learning that can occur when the voices of our students are clearly heard.  Her work 
developing the Student Learning Community at South has been a transformational experience for many 
of the children involved and the learning that we have been involved with is helping to shape education 
across the state.  Ammanda was at the cutting edge of educational research and her shoes will be very 
hard to fill. 
 

Condolences 
Parents, colleagues and community members who wish to pay tribute to Ms Jarrad have the opportunity 
to write a brief message in a condolences book which we will pass on to the family.  The book will be 
available in the front office of the school between 8:30am and 4:00pm on Thursday and Friday.  Any 
letters or cards for the family can also be left with us and we will pass them on. 
 

School Closure 
With the funeral in Millicent on Wednesday, we have made the decision to close the school as we will 
not have sufficient staff able to work on that day.  The children involved in SAPSASA District Day 
and Choir training at Tailem Bend will still go ahead with those activities.  Children involved in 
SAPSASA will  need to report to Mr Harris when they arrive at Unity College oval.  Choir mem-
bers will need to be at the front office of the school by 8:45am so that the bus can take them to 
Tailem Bend for training and they will need to be collected from the front of the school at 
2:00pm.  We apologise for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding and support. 
 

Thanks 
I would like to thank our whole school community for the way that you have supported the staff at this 
difficult time.  Your messages of support, flowers, brownies, smiles, tears, understanding and encour-
agement help us to know that we are not alone and strengthen us as we care for our children and col-
leagues.  A member of the social work team from DECD was with us on Thursday as we broke this 
news to classes and she commented that the strength of our community 
was obvious from the way children and staff cared for each other.  It is 
only when we face challenges like these that we learn how strong we truly 
are and it is clear that South School is strong, caring and unified. 

 
Stuart Kitto 
Principal 
Murray Bridge South Primary School 
Every face has a place 

ABSENCE HOTLINE 

0427 016 460 
(text mobile or leave message 

after hours): 

85 32 2155  
If your child is  

going to be absent, 

please use the  school 

mobile number as 

above. Thank you! 

DIARY DATES 
 

TERM 3 
AUGUST 
Wed 9th 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 
DISTRICT ATHLETICS DAY @ 
Unity College 
CHOIR TRAINING @ Tailem Bend 
Fri 11th 
Whole School Assembly  
Mon 14thñFri 18th 
SCIENCE WEEK 
Tues 15th 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
Fri 18th 
DRESS UP AS A SCIENTIST OR 
SOMETHING SCIENCY DAY.  No 
cost. 
Mon 21stñFri 25th 
BOOK WEEK 
Fri 25th 
BOOK WEEK PARADE 
Theme: ñEscape to Everywhereò 
 

SEPTEMBER 
Fri 1st 
SCHOOL CLOSURE 
Mon 25th 
SOUTHôS GOT TALENT 

NEXT WHOLE SCHOOL  
ASSEMBLY 

This Friday 11th August 
9.10am in the Gym 
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FROM OUR STUDENT WELLBEING LEADER 

We have all been hit hard by the tragic news this week.  I wanted to briefly talk 
about grief reactions in children and what you may notice and how you can support 
your child during this difficult period. 

Reactions to Grief 

There are developmental differences in children depending what stage they are at, 
but all children will feel sadness which is a normal response.  Children, however 
don’t experience these feelings all the time, and will seem to come in and out of 
sadness. 

These are some common feelings and behaviours, but it is important to know that 
not everyone grieves in the same way, and your child may show some of them, or none at all.  Talking with 
your child when they are asking questions, showing them that they are safe and secure and reassuring them 
that whatever they feel is okay. 

Other feelings that children may have when someone dies: 

¶ Shock—this is a common initial reaction.  Children may feel that the news is not real. 

¶ Longing—this may be accompanied with feelings of yearning and emptiness and wishes for the per-
son to return.  And they may have fantasies of them returning. 

¶ Anger—feelings of anger, protest and ‘why me?’ are common.  The feeling of anger is due to the feel-
ing of abandonment. 

¶ Guilt—children may feel guilty about what they said or what they didn’t say to the person who has 
died. 

¶ Anxiety—Children may feel very anxious and fearful about life.  This may be for various reasons in-
cluding feelings of uncertainty brought about by the death.  Older children and adolescents may feel 
fearful or anxious because they are alone and uncertain about the future. 

Physical reactions to grief 

¶ Sleep disturbances in children are common following death.  They may have difficulty falling asleep, 
staying asleep or they may have frightening dreams.  For this reason they may wish to sleep near 
loved ones to feel safe. 

¶ Children may lose their appetite. 

¶ Children may have difficulty focussing their attention on school work or other tasks. 

How to help your child 

¶ Recognise they are feeling sad and let them know it is normal to feel like that. 

¶ Maintain normal routines. 

¶ Cuddle them and reassure them. 

¶ Provide simple information and use a calm voice. 

¶ Recognise that anger is a way of showing distress. 

¶ Answer their questions with simple and truthful explanations and help them to remember the person 
that is lost. 

¶ Provide comfort when they need it, showing them they are safe and secure. 

If you are concerned about your child and would like to get further information about supporting your child, 
please contact the school and we will help you. 

 

MICHELLE CURRIE 

Student Wellbeing Leader 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

Krystal (U4) 7/8/17  
Amahli (c6) 7/8/17  
Johnny (C5) 8/8/17  
Ethan (C9) 9/8/17  

Nicholas (C8) 13/8/17  
Mya (C7) 17/8/17  
Ellie (C6) 17/8/17 

 
 
 

  
 

Thur 10thðFri 18th August 

POTATO & LEEK SOUP with toast 

$3.00 OR 

HOT HAM & CHEESE ROLL + 

OAK MILK  $4.50 
Next week is SCIENCE WEEK.  Look for 

the specials in the Newsletter. 

Available for $1.00 each 
 

MONDAY 14th:  SPACE ROCKS 

(Chocolate crackles with 100ôs & 1000ôs) 

TUESDAY 15th: EXPLODING SLIME 

(Jelly cups with popping candy) 

WEDNESDAY 16th:  MEATY METEORS 

(Meatballs on a stick) 

THURSDAY 17th: MILKY MOLECULES 

(Hot chocolate with marshmallows) 

FRIDAY 18th: LAVA CUPS 

(Coke or Lemonade spiders) 

 

Sorry, NO CREDIT is available so please 

donôt ask! 
 

ANNETTE THOMSON  
(Canteen Manager)  

MONDAY MORNING TEAS 
/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ƨƻƛƴ ǳǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ aƻƴŘŀȅ aƻǊƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
!ŎǝǾƛǘȅ wƻƻƳ ŦǊƻƳ фΦллŀƳ ǘƻ млΦолŀƳΦ 
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We are once again asking for your 
support in collecting the Earn + Learn 
stickers when you shop at Woolworths 
between Wednesday 26th July and 
Tuesday 19th September.  Earn and 
Learn Points Sheets will be available 
from Woolworths.  Just drop the com-
pleted sheets into the MBSPS Collec-

tion Box at your local Woolies or just bring it back to 
school.  There are thousands of products available 
through the Earn + Learn program, and we’d like to 
get lots of new resources!  The more stickers we col-
lect the more we can redeem.  We look forward to 
your support again this year.  If you have any ques-
tions, please ask at school.   

On Monday 31st July the Murray Valley Standardõs 
Peri Strathearn spoke with the year 6/7õs about 
his journey into Journalism and the Murray Valley 
Standard. 

DISTRICT ATHLETICS DAY  
¢ƻƳƻǊǊƻǿ ƻǳǊ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƻƳǇŜǝƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ !ǘƘƭŜǝŎǎ 5ŀȅ 
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{ƻǳǘƘ ƛǎ ǾŜǊȅ ŎƻƳǇŜǝǝǾŜ ŀƴŘ LΩŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǿƛǎƘ ŀƭƭ ƻǳǊ ŜƴǘǊŀƴǘǎ ǘƘŜ 
ǾŜǊȅ ōŜǎǘ ƻŦ ƭǳŎƪΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ƨƻƛƴ ƳŜ ƛƴ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǝƴƎ ǘƘŜƳ ŀƭƭ ƻƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘΦ  
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нллр - {ŀǊŀΣ [ŀǊŀΣ ¢ƛŀƴŀΣ YȅŜƭΣ 5ŜƪȅƴΣ wŀƭǇƘΣ tŀǘǊƛŎƪΣ 9ƭƛ ϧ ¢Ǌƛǎǘŀƴ 
нллп - !ƴƎŜƭΣ wƻǎƛƴŀΣ 5ǳǎǝƴΣ aƻƘƛǘΣ [ǳƪŜ ϧ Wa 
 

Deb Hopgood 
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RESPONDING TO ABUSE AND NEGLECT-EDUCATION AND 
CARE (RAN-EC) TRAINING:  Friday 25th August 2017.  9.30am-
4.30pm.  Please arrive by 9.15am for 9.30am start @ Murray Bridge 
Education Office, 20 Beatty Terrace, Murray Bridge.  There is no 
cost for this training, but catering is not provided.  ñOne of the 
requirements for working in a school is completion of a whole day 
training course in reporting abuse and neglectò.  Contact Vicki @ 
Education Office on 85320 700 for more details. 
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